
 

      

 

 

 

  

 
   
  

 
 
 
 
 
Holly Cairns, T.D. 
Dáil Éireann, 
Leinster House, 
Kildare Street, 
Dublin 2. 
 
23rd July 2024  
 
PQ: 32771/24 
 
 
To ask the Minister for Health whether payment has been issued to GPs for the treatment 
of patients aged 30-35 under the contraception scheme; and if not, when it is expected to 
issue payment. -Holly Cairns 
 
Dear Deputy Cairns, 
 
The Health Service Executive has been requested to reply directly to you in the context of 
the above Parliamentary Question (Reference 32771/24), which you submitted to the 
Minister for Health for response. 
 
Pursuant to the provisions of Clause 13 of the Free Contraception Service Contract with 
Registered Medical Practitioners, the current scheme has been further extended to include 
‘Relevant Women’ aged 31-35 (inclusive) with effect from 1st July 2024 and payment will be 
due for claims received after this date in GP’s August 2024 reimbursement. 
 
I hope this clarifies the matter. 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 

 
Suzanne Doyle 
Primary Care Eligibility & Reimbursement Service 

Primary Care Reimbursement Service 

Exit 5, M50, North Road, Finglas, Dublin 11, D11 XKF3 

Tel:  01- 8647100 

 

Seirbhís Aisíoca Príomhchúraim 

Bealach amach 5 an M50, Án Bóthar Thuaidh, Fionnghlas, Baile Átha Cliath 11, D11 XKF3 

Guthán: 01 8647100 

 

 
 
 
 

 

 


